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---------------------------------------January 2019 -------------------------------------- 

Dear Parents, 

     Happy New Year!  I hope everyone will have a great year! 

     Wow, can you believe it is the New Year already?  I hope all of you are as ready 

for the new year as I am!  The toddlers have been doing a lot of fun activities in 

the classroom!  Come into the classroom and check the red board in the back of 

the classroom and the windows to see the beautiful artwork that your toddler has 

done!  The toddlers enjoy singing songs and listening to stories at circle time.  The 

toddlers really like the different activities that we are doing. They love projects!   

     The themes for January are:  End of the year/New year, It’s cold outside, and 

Winter animals/hibernation. 

     I would like to welcome Emerson to the toddler room!  She is adjusting really 

well! 

     Please keep in mind that we will be going outside, if the weather is 

appropriate.  Please bring in an extra pair of shoes (outside/inside), boots and 

snow pants (if there is snow), gloves and a hat. Thank you! 

      I have a lot of fun activities planned for January!  We will be doing some fun 

outside activities inside. For example:  different kinds of snow, skating, snowball 

fun and playing with ice (with mittens, of course). 

     As always, if you have any questions feel free to call me between the hours of 

8:30-5:30 or just talk to me at the end of the day.  Thank you. 

 

                                                                                                                                       

Sincerely yours,                                                                                                                                                                     

Mrs. Broski 

 


